
The end of the 2022-2023 school year has arrived! 

The students and staff of the St. Helens School
District have worked hard throughout the school year
and are now looking forward to enjoying such much-
needed time off!  

Now that summer is here, if you are still looking for
some summer activities for your students, please be
sure to check out the City of St. Helens Parks &
Recreation Department to see a complete list of its
summer activities.

Summer Break is Here!

BizTown Field Trip

High School Credit
Recovery

SHSD Summer Meals

Kinder Camp 2023

iCAN WORKSHOPS

Summer Library Challenge

Summer Library Events 

Park & Recreation Event
Flyers

Summer Break is Here!

SHSD 
NEWSLETTER

IN THIS EDITION:

Partners since 2018, the St. Helens School District and the City of St. Helens
developed a Recreational Program for St. Helens residents, which provides
community members with a wide range of recreational activities. 

There is a wide range of options to choose from for students and their families. 

Parks and Recreation 

See attached flyers.

https://sthelens.recdesk.com/Community/Program


Fifth-grade Lewis & Clark Elementary students attended a field trip at
BizTown on Monday, June 12, 2023. Members from the district office and
school board volunteered their time to attend and lend a hand. 

BizTown creates an unmatched experience where students are able to
interact within a simulated economy and take on the challenge of managing
companies.

At BizTown, students not only discover the intricacies of jobs and being
members of the community, but they also discover the abundance of
opportunities available within their communities.

 BizTown



 BizTown



 BizTown



The St. Helens School District will  be providing a summer
credit recovery session during the summer of 2023, held at
Plymouth High School.  Current high school students who have
not passed a class during the 2022-23 school year have the
opportunity to make up certain courses through the credit
recovery program. The credit recovery program is limited to
core high school classes (Language Arts,  Math, Science, and
Social Studies).  Credit recovery classes will  not be offered for
elective classes. If  you are interested in your student
attending credit recovery classes this summer, please click
the link below to sign up. 

Class sizes are limited, 

HIGH SCHOOL CREDIT RECOVERY

AM CLASSES ARE FROM 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM



PM CLASSES ARE FROM 12:30 PM - 3:30 PM



STUDENTS CAN ATTEND ONE OR BOTH CLASSES





JUNE 26 - JULY 14, 2023

SIGN UP NOW!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSefi0NY4JTUFW4CWf0cpqIQn3k1NNKwsi4-2vQn2NaeohUJrw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSefi0NY4JTUFW4CWf0cpqIQn3k1NNKwsi4-2vQn2NaeohUJrw/viewform






https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfbqVcQw0kbMHLY-IfUhcDFLkLT0oSR1s0egXrGaa9MHkS8Jw/viewform


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfbqVcQw0kbMHLY-IfUhcDFLkLT0oSR1s0egXrGaa9MHkS8Jw/viewform


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdtp0XTVoMLdGjOTJ2jX4yYSHHeoYIWHDzhSlxuR4jJzcymRA/viewform


https://sthelens.beanstack.com/reader365




https://sthelens.beanstack.com/reader365


Sign up now!

https://sthelens.recdesk.com/Community/Program


Sign up now!

https://sthelens.recdesk.com/Community/Program


Sign up now!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeHp-2ASsr7Y9yzoHh2C0uye2qRY3aQr6Qxl15-iCTOeeA_wg/viewform



